Comprehensive Plan - Open House

From:  Kitsap County <kitsapcounty@public.govdelivery.com>

Subject: Comprehensive Plan - Open House

’ Comprehensive @
4 Plan Update

Qmwr}(; f'r a beller lomormow

November 10, 2022

Public invited to a drop-in open house to discuss
key topics of Comprehensive Plan

Discussions will focus on land use, economic development, housing, environment and climate
change, transportation, capital facilities, parks and recreation, and the Silverdale Regional
Center.

Kitsap County will host an in-person Open House, with staff available from 5:15 p.m. to 7:00
p.m. in the Commissioners’ Chambers at 619 Division St, Port Orchard on Thursday,
November 17, 2022. The public is invited to “drop-in” at their convenience to discuss the

topics they are interested in.

The Comprehensive Plan helps guide County decision making in addressing population and
job growth, environmental protection, and infrastructure investments through 2044. This
includes the potential for new development, what it will look like and how it impacts our
communities.

For more information on the Comprehensive Plan Update, please visit the project website at
kcowa.us/compplan. The site is updated regularly with upcoming public meeting information,
interactive surveys, policy questions, story maps on planning concepts, draft documents and
other informational materials. The site also includes a link to sign up to receive related news
and updates via email and text.

Send specific questions and comments to compplan@kitsap.gov or call Kitsap1 at (360) 337-
5777 and ask for Planning and Environmental Programs.

e KITSAP COUNTY COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE
P

" . . . .

‘E.' <] tSdp Find the project overview and schedule, sign up for

A
0’& 044 electronic notifications, get answers to frequently
‘ asked questions, and view the comprehensive plan
Growing for a Betier Tomorrow

storyboard, at:

@

kcowa.us/compplan

Questions? Email compplan@kitsap.gov






